NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Coachella Planning Commission’s regularly
scheduled meeting of February 19th, 2020 is hereby cancelled.

Respectfully Submitted,

Yesenia Becerril

Planning Secretary

City of Coachella

53990 Enterprise Way, Coachella, CA 92236
(760) 398-3002

Declaration of Posting

I, Yesenia Becerril, Planning Commission Secretary of the Planning Commission of the City of Coachella, California,
do hereby declare that the foregoing notice for the Coachella Planning Commission cancelled meeting was posted on
the outside entry to the Civic Center, 53990 Enterprise Coachella, California on February 13% 2020.



